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I am in favor of stopping the use of poisons of any kind to kill vermin as they not only kill the vermin but pose a threat to
all wild life, water that may come in contact with the poison and possible a threat to children that may come in contact with
the poison. Please stop using these toxic dangerous chemicals in our city and parks. 
 
Also it would be wise to also stop the use in private residences at the poisoned animals may come in contact with pets and
children as well as possoms, raccoons and other suburban wildlife. 
 
Thank you,
Evelyn Silvey
2544 Tilden Ave
Los Angeles CA 90064
310-477-0122


